
 
 
 

 FOR IMMEDIATE ATTENTION      Contact: APUA Electricity  

Monday June 1st, 2015       Phone: (268) 480 7538 
Fax: (268) 480 7042  
 
 

The APUA Electricity Business Unit is glad to facilitate the use of Solar PV Systems on its grid. In 
order to connect a system, customers must have applied and received approval from APUA to 
proceed.   
Any system connected without approval is considered illegal and will be disconnected from the 
grid immediately. Systems connected without the knowledge of the Authority pose a serious 
risk to workers.  
For information on the application process please visit our website;  
www.apua.ag /interconnection-policy   
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